\ :
TR Qoby [ ey - 7o rﬂr/)/}gLfa
e-mail : directortw(@yahoo.co in
Ph.: /[Fax: 03192-31639
sk sk

9.9 , F
Port Blair dated the July, 2005

To

The Assistant Commissioner,
Campbell Bay.

Sub:- Proposals for release of Ad-hoc grant-in-aid to the Nicobarese Tribal
Councils- Reg.

Sir,

I am directed to invite a reference to this office letter No. 1-804/2004-
TW/1281 dated 7% July, 2005 (copy attached) addressed to the Deputy
Commissioner and copy among others to you on the subject mentioned and to say
that the proposal for sanction of grant-in-aid to the Nicobarese Tribal Councils for
the year 2005-2006 has not yet been received.

You are, therefore, requested kindly to look into the matter and obtain the
proposal from the Chairman, Tribal Councils, Kondul and Pillobhabi and send to
Directorate of Tribal Welfare with specific recommendation of the Deputy
Commissioner, Car Nicobar for sanction of grant-in-aid to the Nicobarese Tribal

Councils
Yours faithfully,
J({/C ) AN @g/%ﬁ
-~ o v ¥l Research Officer (
@ (T6- GLAto Tribal Council)
Copy to: “Ta Y
The Deputy Commissioner, Car Nicobar for information.

Research Officer (TW)




